
                                    Maths 
 

We will begin the term by developing our understanding 

of fractions. We will begin by finding halves, quarters 

and thirds of shapes and amounts through division and 

sharing. We will then look at simple equivalences, 

identifying that two quarters are the same as one half, 

two halves are the same as one whole etc.  

 

As we head towards our SATs assessments in May, we 

will also be revising all the maths we have covered this 

year, so that we can do our very best in our tests. In 

particular, we will make sure that our arithmetic 

strategies for adding, subtracting, multiplying and 

dividing are really secure and well-understood. 

Computing 
 

We will be continuing to learn to create simple               

programs, controlling the way objects move, either            

on screen or in real life, including using moving toys  

such as Bee Bots and the Scratch language. 



                                     Maths 
 

 Cut pizzas into fractions - how can we cut it so that 

all four of us get an equal sized piece? What do we 

call this fraction? 
 

 Share out food together - can we split this cake 

into thirds or find half of these sweets? Try 

different ways of sharing - cutting into portions, 

counting out an equal number for each  person or 

splitting things into groups - which method makes 

the most sense for whatever you’re trying to do?  
 

 When making drinks, practice filling cups half or 

three-quarters full, helping your child to learn what 

these words mean, and which fractions are bigger 

than others.   

Computing 
 

 One of the most useful things to speed-up our 

computing work is faster typing. The BBC 

Dance Mat Typing game is a great way to 

practice this – have a go at www.bbc.co.uk/

bitesize/topics/zf2f9j6/articles/z3c6tfr 


